
 

 

 
 
 
Inspectors Louise Crosby & Elaine Worthington 
C/o Louise St John Howe, Programme Officer 
 
 
Dear Inspectors 
 
Re: St Albans City and District Local Plan – Response to Inspectors’ Initial Questions 
 
Thank you for your ‘Initial Questions’ (ref ED2). Please find St Albans City and District 
Council’s response to your questions in the papers enclosed with this letter. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Spatial Planning Team 
St Albans City and District Council  
 
Enc: 
 
• Council’s Response to Question 1 
• Council’s Response to Question 2 
• Council’s Response to Question 3 
• Council’s Response to Question 4 
• Council’s Response to Question 5 
• Council’s Response to Question 6 
• Council’s Response to Question 7 
• Council’s Response to Question 8 
• Council’s Response to Question 9 
• Council’s Response to Question 10 
• Council’s Response to Question 11 
• Council’s Response to Question 12 
• Council’s Response to Question 13 
• Council’s Response to Question 14 
• Council’s Response to Question 15 
• Council’s Response to Question 16 
• Council’s Response to Question 17 
• Council’s Response to Question 18 
• Council’s Response to Question 19 
• Council’s Response to Question 20 

PLANNING & BUILDING CONTROL 
Tracy Harvey – Head of Planning & Building Control 
 

My Ref: Local Plan Submission 
Please ask for: Chris Briggs 

Telephone: 01727 819300 

E-mail: planning.policy@stalbans.gov.uk 
Date: 24th May 2019 


